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Access conditions - Conditions de consultation 
 
Originals 
 
MG 30, C 249  
Vols. 1-21 OPEN 
  
Vol. 22, files 1-8 OPEN 
  
Vol. 22, files 9-10 RESTRICTED - Restricted until 1 January 2020.  Researchers wishing 

access to these files before that date must obtain permission in 
writing from Elizabeth Spry (see address below) and sign the 
“Application for Access” form undertaking to respect the right to 
privacy of living persons and the provisions of the Canadian 
Copyright Act. 

  
Vol. 22, files 11-16 OPEN 
  
Vol. 22, files 17-42 RESTRICTED - Restricted until 1 January 2020.  Researchers wishing 

access to these files before that date must obtain permission in 
writing from Elizabeth Spry (see address below) and sign the 
“Application for Access” form undertaking to respect the right to 
privacy of living persons and the provisions of the Canadian 
Copyright Act. 

  
Vol. 23, files 1-14 RESTRICTED - Restricted until 1 January 2020.  Researchers wishing  

access to these files before that date must obtain permission in  
writing from Elizabeth Spry (see address below) and sign the 
“Application for Access” form undertaking to respect the right to 
privacy of living persons and the provisions of the Canadian 
Copyright Act. 

  
Vol. 23, files 15-36  RESTRICTED - Restricted until 1 January 2020.  Researchers wishing 

access to these files before that date must sign the “Application for 
Access” form undertaking to respect the right to privacy of living 
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persons and the provisions of the Canadian Copyright Act. 
  
Vols. 24-26 RESTRICTED – Restricted until 1 January 2020.  Researchers wishing 

access to these volumes before that date must sign the “Application 
for Access” form undertaking to respect the right to privacy of living 
persons and the provisions of the Canadian Copyright Act. 

  
Vols. 27-63 OPEN 
  
Vols. 64-65 RESTRICTED - Restricted until 1 January 2020.  Researchers wishing 

access to these volumes before that date must obtain permission in 
writing from Elizabeth Spry (see address below) and sign the 
“Application for Access” form undertaking to respect the right to 
privacy of living persons and the provisions of the Canadian 
Copyright Act. 

  
Vols. 66-68 OPEN 
  
R 2268  
Vols. 1-153 (maps) OPEN 
  
Vols. 154-157 (photo) OPEN 
  
Vols. 158-329 (maps) OPEN 
  
Vol. 330 (textual) OPEN 
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